
Gospel Choir to become �Unplugged� in concert to benefit hurricane victims
12/03/12

The Alfred University Gospel Choir will perform in concert, Thursday, Dec. 6 at 7:30 p.m. in the Knight Club, Powell
Campus Center.

The concert, titled “AU Gospel Unplugged,” will include gospel songs, poetry, dancing, encouraging words, and free
pizza. The public is invited.

The choir is asking for an optional donation upon admission; all proceeds will go towards Hurricane Sandy relief
efforts.

             


